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     In summer holidays, my family and I went sightseeing in Busan, 

Korea. I got a painful experience during my trip.  

     On the first day, we went to Headong Yonggungsa Temple which 

is located near the sea. We visited the fascinating temple and looked 

at the beautiful sea view there. The scenery of Headong Yonggungsa 

Temple was engrossing. 

     At lunch, I went to a restaurant which was famous for its seafood 

stew. I was very hungry and I couldn’t wait for it. I ate some octopuses, 

shrimps, crabs and clams with my family. The seafood was delicious. 

I was really full after finishing the stew. 

     Suddenly, I had a stomachache so I ran to the toilet immediately. 

I vomited seriously. I felt dizzy and my stomach was in pain. Later, my 

mum and dad took me to the hospital. 

     In the hospital, the doctor said I had got food poisoning but 

luckily it was not serious. He gave me some medicine and asked me 

to take a rest for a few days. Therefore, I needed to stay in the hotel 

and could not enjoy the trip. After this incident, I learnt that I should 

eat cautiously in the future. 


